
Paragraph on How to Make A Garden
Question: Your younger brother does not know how to do gardening.
Write a paragraph telling how to do it. You may use the following
keywords to write your paragraph.

First, then, next, after that, finally

Answer: MY younger brother Raju reads in class nine. He does not know
how to do gardening. I give him the idea of how he can do it
practically. First, a small piece of land is chosen. The land should
be very close to the dwelling-house. The land is loosening with a
spade. When the land is loosening, the weeds are removed. Then the
soil is manured well and kept exposed. The soil is given a small
particle form and is leveled by a leveler. As a result, the soil of
the garden is ready to sow seeds or plantations. Next, the garden is
fenced so well so that cows, goats, hens, and even the wicked
children cannot do any harm to it. Then possible flowerbeds are made
per choice. Some seasonal flowers can be grown all year round.
However, that seeds are sown. Thus, gardening is completed. After
that, the garden is weeded out and the plants are taken care of. The
garden is also watered frequently. Finally, the flower fills the
heart of the gardener with joy.

Or,

How to Make a Garden
Gardening is a nice hobby. You can make good use of your leisure time
by gardening. It will make you healthy and remove your dullness. If
you want to make a garden, you have to go through several steps.
First of all, select a piece of land that gets enough sunlight and
where water does not stand in the rainy season. After that, loosen
the soil with a spade and remove the weeds. Next to that, put some
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fertilizer and mix it with the soil properly. You can use compost of
decayed plants, food, etc. too. Then select some good quality seeds
or seedlings and sow or plant them properly. You can sow seeds of
flowers or vegetables or both in your garden. After that, put a
strong fence around your garden. It will protect your garden from
cattle, goats, and wicked children. Water the plants every day
because it is very important for the plants to grow. Weed out your
garden timely. Work at least one hour daily in your garden.

Or,

Paragraph on How to Make a Garden
My younger sister who is a student of class five is very interested
in gardening but she does not know how to make a garden. She sought
my help and suggestion and according to her request, I suggested to
her how to do this. First I suggested she select a suitable piece of
land in front of her reading room. Then I suggested she spade, loose,
and level the soil. Next, I told her to fence the land so that
naughty boys and other animals are unable to do any danger in it.
After that, I told her to show the seeds of different flowers of
different seasons and to plant many kinds of flowers and plants in
them. Finally, I suggested she do work in the garden morning and
afternoon daily. I told her to water in the plants daily, weeds out
the grass, and apply manure to the plants so that harmful insects are
unable to do any harm to her plants and flowers. She should plant
good seeds and plants in her garden.

Or,

How to make a garden
To make a garden first we should select a piece of suitable land.



Then we have to make loose the soil. We can make the land into small
plots. Then we use manure, make the soil level, and plant seedlings.
After that, we protect them from the sun and water the plants
regularly. We should make fences around the plots. We have to work
there in the morning and afternoon. We can grow different kinds of
flowers. We can use a portion for growing vegetables. Finally, when
the flowers bloom, the garden looks beautiful. It gives us great joy.


